

Holiday Greetings to our Furkids and Their Fabulous Families!

They say a picture is worth a thousand words. We hope that these photos of FurKids and their families will bring a smile to your face, as we celebrate YOU, our bichon community. It is your love and support that has made this year the success that it has been - from Biscuit, our 2000th adoption early in the year, to the heart surgery for Luna in November and all the wonderful

adoptions in between, most recently Toby.

This week alone we rescued nine (9) little ones who needed us. It is an honor to do so. Your support makes that possible as well.

As we honor those special pets who have crossed the Rainbow Bridge, Max and Tucker among them, we hope that 2014 will be a wonderful year for all of you - and for our fabulous FurKids.

Happy Holiday and New Year!

Marti and The Furkids

Contents

YOU! Our fabulous families and our precious, adorable



Shop at Amazon.com, and a portion of your purchase will be automatically donated to BFK.

amazon.com

Use GoodSearch.com, powered by Yahoo! whenever you search the Internet, and a portion of your purchase will be automatically donated to BFK. Make sure to specify BFK as your Cause!

goodsearch

Bichon FurKids Rescue
Phone: 858-408-1937
Fax: 760-966-1702
www.BichonFurKids.org
www.facebook.com/bichonfurkids
info@bichonfurkids.org
6965 El Camino Real,
#105-425,
La Costa, CA 92009
Tax ID: 20-3652098
Marti Colwell, President







Luna and Toby: "Special needs" FurKids adopted in December







